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Cupid Rides The Rails

The Grand Canyon Railway Will Offer Half Off Tickets on Valentine’s Day

WILLIAMS, ARIZ. (January 20, 2015) - This Valentine’s Day, grab the ones you love and hop
aboard the Grand Canyon Railway (GCR). The Railway has announced it will offer a “Sweetheart
Deal”, with half off all rides on Saturday, February 14, 2015.

The offer is valid for any class of service and is available for advance reservations and walk-in
reservations alike. No discount can be applied to hotel or pet resort reservations. As an added
bonus, Valentine’s weekend is “Fee Free” weekend at the Grand Canyon, when the National Park
Service waives entry feels for all visitors to Grand Canyon National Park.

Treat your sweetheart to a romantic day trip to the Historic District at the South Rim and take in
the spectacular winter colors. The train departs at 9:30 a.m. from historic Williams, Arizona - near
the iconic Route 66. The trip, which takes two hours and fifteen minutes each way, traverses the
Colorado Plateau, passing beautiful landscapes from pine forest to desert forest. This is the land of
the Navajo, Hopi, Havasupai and Paiute Native Americans, as well as elk, mountain lions, bald eagles
and California condors. The Train will arrive back in Williams from the South Rim at 5:45 p.m.

Choose from five classes of train service: Coach, First-Class, Observation Dome, Luxury Dome, and
Luxury Parlor. For more information and reservations, visit www.thetrain.com or call 1-800-THE-
TRAIN (843-8724).

Xanterra owns and operates the Grand Canyon Railway, as well as restaurants and lodges in several
National Parks. For more information about the Grand Canyon Railway, visit www.thetrain.com or
call 1-800-THE-TRAIN (843-8724).
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